
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Purchasing & Contracting 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Peter A. Micciche, Borough Mayor 

THRU: John Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Director 

FROM: Nick Kemp, Project Manager 

DATE: April 9, 2024 

RE: Authorization to Award a Contract for ITB24-030 KCHS Pool Flooring 

The Purchasing and Contracting Office formally solicited and received bids for the ITB24-030 
KCHS Pool Flooring.  Bid packets were released on January 8, 2024 and the Invitation to Bid was 
advertised in the Peninsula Clarion on January 10, 2024 and in the Anchorage Daily News on 
January 8, 2024. 

The project consists of providing all equipment, material and professional expertise to 
remove old existing resilient flooring and replace with new EVA-Rubber Copolymer wet 
area surfacing system. Covering approximately 3,000 SF of walking surface, the existing 
floor needs to be replaced with Life Floor, Ripple texture or approved equal or superior 
product. 

On the due date of February 7, 2024, two (2) bids were received and reviewed to ensure that all 
the specifications and delivery schedules were met.  The bid of $137,995 was submitted by 
Rainbow Builders, Inc., Anchorage, Alaska. 

Your approval for this bid award is hereby requested.  Funding for this project is in account 
number 400-78050-25755-43780. 

Peter A. Micciche, Borough Mayor Date 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
FUNDS VERIFIED 

Acct. No.        400-78050-25755-43780____ 

Amount    $137,995  FY25 

By:  ___________________     Date:  _____________________ 

NOTES:  FY25 CONTINGENT UPON ASSEMBLY 
APPROPRIATION. 


